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Dear Honorable Representatives of the People of the United States of America: 

We write to you to advocate for the re-introduction of the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, including 
the Tyre Nichols Duty to Intervene Provision, to the American House of Representatives and Senate. 

We understand this motion has been brought forward twice before and that several attempts at 
bipartisan negotiations have taken place, with no success. While we applaud your efforts, we urge you 
to try again and to persist until this crucial piece of legislation can move forward to passage. 

There is a moral imperative before you and the entire country. It has been stated that "if we don't have 
change at the federal level, we don't get to the true power of civil rights because we then still end up 
with a patchwork of changes that don't make for an equal experience." (Feb. 6, 2023, The Guardian: 
Lauren Gambino, "What is the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act and is it likely to pass?") It is clear to 
us that while the changes that are needed to confront and end racism, both individual and systemic, 
require a conversion of heart and mind, there are also urgent needs for reform in both legislation and 
policing practice. 
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